
Term 2 

 

Friday 2.15pm assembly hosts 

22nd  June — Rooms 2&6                   

29th June — Rooms 5  

Last day of Term 2  

Friday 6th July 

Start date for Term 3  

Monday 23rd July 

Term 3                                     

up and coming events … 

Kids Can Mufti Day 

Thursday 9th August 

Kids Sing Performance 

Tuesday 14th August 

Duffy Theatre Visiting  

Thursday 16th August 

 

 

TE Tau o aroha 

Newsletter 10 22nd June 2018 

 Up Coming EVENTS 
Ka mihi nui āhau ki a koutou 

katoa,  

I have shared many times before different strategies 

to support us in building confident young people.  

Young people who know who they are and what 

they stand for.  Young people who know they be-

long. 

The key ingredient sounds simple but needs a lot of 

care to grow and thrive; LOVE. 

The everyday actions we make and words we speak 

weave the fabric of LOVE around us and others.   

LOVE is patient.  LOVE is kind.  LOVE is never jealous.  

LOVE is never boastful. LOVE is never proud or rude.  

LOVE isn't selfish or quick tempered.  LOVE keeps no 

record of wrongs that others do. LOVE rejoices in the 

truth but not in evil.  LOVE always believes the best in         

others.  LOVE always hopes.  LOVE always preserves.  

LOVE is loyal.  LOVE grows our brains.  LOVE is a 

choice.   

When we choose to LOVE others, we become more 

concerned for their wellbeing than our own.  The 

more we choose to LOVE, the more our capacity to 

LOVE grows.   

I have no doubt that we all agree LOVE needs to 

thrive in every aspect of our lives.  But how? 

Start with something as small as having an attitude of 

thanksgiving… being thankful for the promise of 

good as each new day dawns.   

 

Aroha-tino-nui, 

Michelle Cameron                                                      

Principal 

 

Mill Street, MARTON 4710     

phone 06 327 8229 

The year of LOVE 

 

 

 

 

Aroha mai 

 

Aroha atu 

 



  

 
 

 

 

RESPONDING TO EMERGENCIES  

The whole school participated in the St John’s 

Responding to Emergencies programme be-

ing delivered through out the Rangitikei and 

Manawatu area.   

The key learning covered; 

 How to access risks  

 Evaluating what help is needed 

 Calling 111  

 Using basic first aid for bleeding or bro-

ken bones 

 Placing injured into the recovery position 

 Applying CPR 

 

The learning sessions were interactive and  

informative. 

 

 

YOUNG WRITER SHARES 

‘Places I go’  

By Shakhalia Teika-Tau 

 

When I visited the Queen’s Palace in          

England, I saw artefacts but I wasn’t allowed 

to touch them because they are breakable. 

I saw an icebird artefact. It was very delicate. 

It was transparent. 

The Queen let me sit on her throne and have 

a sleepover. I stayed for twelve days. 

Happenings 

CONCERN 

BEFORE SCHOOL PICK UP and DROP OFF  

Beware,  Beware,  Beware,   
Whānau it is our responsibility to ensure  all 

tamariki are safe entering and exiting the 

school.   

It is not okay for drivers to park in front of 

the school gate or inside the yellow lines at 

the front of the school to pick up their 

child.  We have had too many near misses! 

Please park down the street and walk in to 

collect your child. 

If you are parked across the road ensure 

your child uses the pedestrian crossing, 

avoid calling them across to where you are 

parked. 

 

Thank you in advance for your                 

cooperation and understanding that your 

child is 1 of many within our James Cook 

School whānau. 

 

Michelle Cameron 

 

Kai Donation from                                           

John and Angela Turkington 

We have received a very kind kai           

donation of bags of carrots and potatoes 

from the Turkington whānau. 

There is a bag for each of our school 

whānau.  The kai bags are too heavy for 

us to distribute home with the eldest child 

from each whānau.  It would be             

appreciated if an adult could come to 

school and collect your whānau bag.  

Simply report to the office. 

Enjoy! 



HOCKEY 

Results - 18th May 

JCS Y5&6  4 vs Oroua  0 

JCS Y7&8  4 vs Marton 0 

Draw  

8th June 

JCS Y5&6  vs Oroua Sharks 4pm FAHS 

JCS Y7&8  vs Hunterville 5pm FAHS 

15th June 

JCS Y5&6  vs Makakeas 3.45pm RCoL 

JCS Y7&8  vs Bulls 7pm FAHS 

 

 

 

NETBALL 

Results 

9th June 

JCS A Defaulted vs Clifton A  

JCS B 8 vs  Marton 15 

JCS C 11 vs Hunterville 3 

16th June 

JCS A 29 vs Sth Makirikiri A 8 

JCS B 25 vs  Marton Junction B 0 

JCS C 23 vs Hunterville J1 5 

Draw  

23rd June 

JCS A vs  Huntley 9am Ct2                                                     

JCS B vs  Hunterville A2 9am Ct 3                                                     

JCS C vs St Matthew B 10am Ct3 

30th June  

JCS A vs  Clifton 11am Ct1                                                     

JCS B vs   Marton Junction B 10am Ct2                                                       

JCS C vs Hunterville J1 11am Ct3  

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News                 

KAI KETE 

HEAD, HEART AND HAND KOHA 

Congratulations to the recipients of the kai 

kete on… 

08/06/18 Walker (Sarah, Jarod, Rhiannon & 

Soren), Wirihana-Tawake, Lyttle-Teal & 

Kopua/McDonnell-Waaka families. 

15/06/18 Hetet-Kingi, Jacobs, Rooke & 

Kerslake whānau 

22/06/18 Sorensen, Rogers, Beetham & 

Ayers families. 

 

OUR R.I.C.H.E.R CORE CULTURE… 

The following students were observed putting 

aspects of our R.I.C.H.E.R CORE CULTURE into 

action.  As a result they were presented with 

a blue card acknowledging what had been             

observed.  These cards are placed in a chest 

and four cards are drawn out at each Friday 

afternoon assembly. 

The following students were                 

acknowledged on... 

08/06/18 Noah Samuel-Hainsworth for 

RICHER and Nicalia Hurihea for Inclusion 

and Endeavour. 

15/06/18 Ayla Sorensen for Respect, Mac 

Herron for Endeavour, Pippa Beatson for 

Resolution and Zac Stembridge for        

Respect and Resolution. 

22/06/18 Heyven Motuga-Timoti for       

Cooperation and Endeavour, Jay         

Natusch for Respect, Cooperation and 

Endeavour, Paige Adrian Respect, Elijah 

Groube Endeavour and Dyllan Nairne for 

Respect and Inclusion.   



 

 

 

Tena Koutou Katoa.  Talofa. Hello to our 

parent and whanau community of James 

Cook School. 

 

School News 

It is with great pleasure to share, that the 

Board is in the final process of finalising our 

new online format for our school               

policies.   

Our school policies will be available to our 

school community through School Docs.   

Here, whānau will be able to access all our 

school policies online, therefore being well 

informed and allowing ease of access to 

policies at all times.   

Once this process is finalised the school will 

issue families with a log in and password to 

allow access into our James Cook School 

Docs site for policies.   

 

Library Update 

You may have heard from your tamariki 

that the school will have a library soon!   

We will have a lovely self-contained      

building arriving soon- once site            

preparations and final building                   

documentation approval are completed.   

The library will be situated at the end of the 

court area behind Rooms 3-6. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Ngā Mihi 

Your Board of Trustees,   

 

Jessamy, Nevin, Ramari, Shane, Jonathon, 

Lisa, Jannelle, Michelle and Stacey. 

 

 

Board of Trustees 

STUDENT ABSENCES—You can text your 

child’s absent message to 027 758 5514 or 

email via school app or simply call the 

school office at 06 327 8229 before 9am.  

TEACHERS PAID UNION MEETING 

Our teachers will be attending a Paid Union 

meeting on Thursday 28th June held at   

Marton Junction School starting 2pm.       

They will be leaving our school shortly after 

1.15pm.  All students will be supervised at 

school.  If you would like to collect your chid 

earlier then 2.45pm on Thursday please 

come to the hall to do so. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation 

and understanding.   

 

 


